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"Freedom of the Press, the Right to Know" photo exhibition 

Call for Participation 

 

The Freedom of Information Center in cooperation with the Delegation of the European Union to Armenia 
and OSCE Yerevan Office will organize the "Freedom of the Press, the Right to Know" photo exhibition to 
mark the World Press Freedom Day on 3 May 2014.  

To participate, please send us photos/caricatures/sketches that, in your opinion, relate to the freedom of 
press and information and showcase the implementation of the right of freedom of expression and access 
to information.  

Best images will be selected by a professional jury and later displayed at the photo exhibition on May 5rd.  

WHO CAN PARTICIPATE 
Everyone interested (regardless of professional background) can submit their materials.  

HOW TO APPLY 
Submit the following information and materials by 22 April 2014,16:00: 
 
1. Name and contact information (phone number and/or email) 

2. Up to 5 images (3.35 megapixel) for potential exhibition 

3. A clear caption for each photo/caricature including: place it was taken, name of the author, and brief 
description of the photo/caricature. 

Please send your materials to foicaphoto@gmail.com or deliver it in electronic format to the Freedom of 
Information Center at 1/3 Buzand street, 4th floor, Yerevan. 

For questions and assistance please contact the FOI Center at foicaphoto@gmail.com; Tel: 560360 or 
(+3794) 700 974. 

  


